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CBB receives a group of students from the Singapore 
Management University 
 
Staff Reporter 
6 May 2014 
Daily The Pak Banker 
 
Manama, Bahrain: The Central Bank of Bahrain (CBB) received today a group of students 
from theSingapore Management University, during their visit to the Kingdom of Bahrain.  
 
The students were welcomed by the CBB's Director of Islamic Financial Institutions 
Supervision. Then the CBB’s Advisor of Islamic Financial Services Development delivered 
a presentation on the banking services rendered by the Islamic banks indicating the role of 
the Central Bank of Bahrain as the supervisory and the regulatory body of the licensed 
banks in the Kingdom. 
 

The visit ended with a visit to the CBB's Currency Museum. On the occasion of this visit, Dr. 
Huda Al Maskati, Executive Director - Corporate Services said, "The CBB welcomes 
students from many international universities on an annual basis and we are always happy 
to share with them our insights into the industry and the regulations and standards that the 
CBB has adopted as industry regulators". 

 


